
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CLIENT FILE NO.: 5085.00 

 

       July 5, 2016 

 

Ken Kane 

Ken Kane Aerial Spray (1998) Ltd.  

Box 861 

Minnedosa MB R0J 1E0 

 

Dear Mr. Kane: 

 

Re: Environment Act Licence No. 2678 Revocation 

 

This is in response to the letter provided to our Department dated May 18, 2016. In your 

letter you have advised that the Environment Act Licence issued for the Development on 11-13-7 

WPM in the Rural Municipality of Portage la Prairie was not developed.  

 

As per condition B of the Review and Revocation Section of Environment Act Licence 

No. 2678, if the development is not commenced within three years of the date of the licence, the 

Licence is revoked. The site was licensed on April 18, 2005 and has since exceeded this 

requirement. Environment Act Licence No. 2678 is hereby revoked.  

 

Should you have any further questions regarding this file please contact Ms. Krystal 

Penner of this office at (204) 945-7107.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

“original signed by” 

 

Tracey Braun, M.Sc.  

Director 

The Environment Act 

 

 

 
 

c: Don Labossiere/Donna Smiley/Tyler Kneeshaw – Environmental Compliance and Enforcement Branch 

    Public Registries 

Environmental Stewardship Division 
Environmental Approvals Branch 
123 Main Street, Suite 160, Winnipeg, Manitoba, Canada R3C 1A5 
T 204 945-8321    F 204-945-5229 

www.gov.mb.ca/conservation/eal 
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